
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
CITY OF SAMMAMISH  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY OF SAMMAMISH CITY COUNCIL 

Proposed Changes to Sammamish Municipal Code (SMC) 
 
Notice is hereby given under SMC 24.25.160 that the City of Sammamish City Council will hold a public 
hearing regarding proposed changes to the Sammamish Municipal Code. 

SUMMARY of AMENDMENTS:  An ordinance for electric vehicle charging stations which 
would amend the city’s municipal code to 1)Add definitions for the various aspects of the 
electric vehicle infrastructure, 2)Amend the Permitted Uses Tables in SMC 21A.20 and 21 B to 
make allowances for the installation of charging stations and battery exchange stations as a 
primary or accessory use, 3) Modify the parking standards to indicate the number of parking 
stalls that need to be provided in parking lot or parking garage, 4) Restrict general parking in 
designated electric charging parking spaces 
 
HEARING SCHEDULE:  The City of Sammamish City Council will hold a Public Hearing on March 1, 
2011, starting at 6:30 PM at the City of Sammamish City Hall, located at 801 - 228th Ave. SE, 
Sammamish. 
 
PLANNING COMMISSION REVIEW:  The planning commission, after several public meetings, and 
public hearing sessions on December 16, 2010 and January 6, 2011, recommended approval of the 
electric vehicle charging station amendments, with revisions.   
 
DOCUMENT AVAILABILITY:  A copy of the draft amendments may be obtained by visiting the 
City’s website at www.ci.sammamish.wa.us or by contacting City of Sammamish, contact name and 
address listed below.   
 
CITY CONTACT AND PUBLIC COMMENTS SUBMITTED TO:  Melonie Anderson, City Clerk, 
Sammamish City Hall, 801-228th Ave SE, Sammamish, WA 98075, phone: (425) 295-0511, email: 
manderson@ci.sammamish.wa.us 
 
 


